INVITATION FOR BIDS
 SALE OF SURPLUS TRANSPORTATION EQUIPMENT
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Poplarville School District Board of Trustees, 302 South Julia Street, Poplarville, MS 39470 up to and no later than 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 16, 2021, for the following:
 
· Bus # 2 - 2002 International Bluebird
· Bus # 6 - 2000 International Bluebird 
· Bus # 9 - 2000 International Bluebird 
· Bus # 11 - 2002 International Bluebird 
· Bus # 21 - 2003 International Bus 
· Bus # 42 - 2003 International Bus 

Bidder must specify which equipment they are bidding on.  Please mark “Bid on Surplus Transportation Equipment” on the exterior of the sealed envelope including the date and time of bid opening written on the lower left hand corner.  For additional information concerning the submission of bids go to https://www.poplarvilleschools.org/2021/10/19/bid-for-surplus-transportation-equipment/ or contact Jason Jones, Director of Transportation by email at jason.jones@poplarvilleschools.org or at (601) 795-4728.   Bidders may inspect the buses by appointment only. 
 
The Poplarville School District does not discriminate on the basis of Sex, Race, Religion, Color, National Origin or Handicap.  The School Board reserves the right to reject any and/all bids.  
 
_________________________________________
Jonathan Will, Poplarville School District
Superintendent of Education

 
Publish: Poplarville Democrat on October 28, 2021, November 4 & 11, 2021
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